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NORTHERN IRELAND POLICY AND ITS PRESENTATION

The Home Secretary has seen the Cabinet Office paper on the above

(NI (96)7) which was circulated under cover of a letter from

Sir Robin Butler dated 29 August. He is content with the new

arrangements which are envisaged for covering policy on

Northern Ireland and for developing a more pro-active approach on

information policy and presentation and would welcome their early

introduction.
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